
Mr. Feather’s Headquarters 

Important Dates 

 
May 4th – Institute Day/No School; Flower 

Pick up from 2:30-5:30 

May 7th – 11th – Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 8th – Orchestra Concert at Bartlett High 

School 

May 8th – 9th – Vision/Hearing Screening 

May 10th – 3rd grade wax museum 

May 11th – Volunteer breakfast (Be sure to 

RSVP); Math visitation for Mrs. French’s Class 

May 15th – All School Picnic 11:00-1:00 

May 16th – PTH Meeting @ 6:30 and a vote 

for the new board 

May 17th – 3rd Grade to Naper Settlement 

May 18th – 5th Grade to Springfield 

May 20th – Mother/Son Event at Wheaton 

Bowl 

May 21st – Kindergarten Recognition 

May 23rd – 2nd Grade Fairy Tale Ball 

May 24th – 6th Grade Luncheon 

May 25th – Field Day, Tree Ceremony, 

Farewell, Report cards go home 

 

 

Principal Notes 

              

Hawk Hollow Elementary 

April 30th, 2018 

News from the Library 
All books are expected to be returned 

to the library the week of Monday, 

May 7 through Friday, May 11.  If the 

books are not returned by Friday May 

11, families will be expected to pay 

the replacement cost of the book.  
 

 

Field Day 
 

We are looking for volunteers 

to have some fun in the sun! 

Field Day is scheduled for May 

25th from 8:30 until 2:30. If you 

are interested in volunteering 

for this event, please contact 

Jason Thomas or complete the 

flyer in the Talon Connection. 

WOW, what a turn out we had for our Fun Fair. 

Everywhere I looked I saw smiling faces and 

families sharing time with one another. It was a 

spectacular event that brought in over $3,000 for 

our school. Krysta Phelan did an amazing job 

planning and organizing this event. Thank you, 

Krysta for all your hard work! 

 

The Bartlett Police Department is holding their 

annual DARE Family Fishing Derby. This is a free 

event held on Saturday, May 12th from 9:30-12 at 

Beaver Pond. The Bartlett PD is inviting past, 

present, and future DARE students and their 

families to join them in some fishing fun! (see 

attached flyer in The Talon Connection). 

 

In January when we celebrated Martin Luther King 

Jr’s birthday all of the children in the building 

received a leaf. They were shown a video clip of the 

significance MLK had on this world. In honor of 

this, students were then asked to write their dream 

for the future on that leaf. On May 25th, we will be 

taking our dream leaves and planting them in the 

ground with a new tree. This tree will become 

known as our DREAM TREE. As the children learn 

and grow so will their dreams; this tree will signify 

the growth of their dreams. Please come and join 

us for our tree planting ceremony at 1:55pm.  


